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Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 
I am excited to announce that the search for the new provost and vice president for academic affairs began last semester. Selecting a new academic administrator to help implement continuing policies and to  assist in establishing  new directions for our students, faculty, and academic support staff to complement the University’s administration will be of utmost importance this spring. Please participate when asked for input, but most importantly give the selected candidate your full support.
Program Reviews
Several academic programs will make presentations to the Academic Polices Committee of the Board of Governors this spring. It is vital that each remaining program work closely with the Senate’s Program Review Committee to ensure success.  Across the nation, programs are being eliminated to make way for more innovative options for students. We can no longer assume that it is necessary to retain a program for historical purposes.
Printing Services 
Our Marketing Production and Printing Services produce high quality work for the University. In order to assist in reducing time loss and production waste, effective today, all academic affairs work that is to be printed or bearing the West Virginia State University logos that may be distributed to the public must be presented to the dean and/or immediate supervisor for approval and forwarded to Academic Affairs for final approval.  Do not send any request to either area without final Academic Affairs approval. Academic Affairs will ensure billing and funding availability information and reduce the workload for University Relations and Operations. In actuality, your work will move faster than before when each step is followed.
Academic Needs Analysis 
Each Academic Affairs area supervisor has been asked to complete a Needs Analysis for the next academic year and beyond. This measure is necessary for budget projections and academic planning. Please remember, the University is currently under a hiring freeze until further notice.  An assessment of the budget is in progress. The need for faculty positions for the next academic year will be evaluated early Spring Semester after the needs analysis has been evaluated.
Guidelines and Procedure
Shortly, small groups of faculty and staff will be requested to serve on brief task groups to assist with Academic Affairs guidelines and procedures.  
